

Minutes of Meeting, CLOK Committee – Thursday 15th October 2020

Present

C Mackenzie, R Rigby, J Green, J Trigg, C Wright, G Addison, P Archer, J Selby, D Hooton, A & A Cranke.

+ Paul Taylor and Roy Bradley

1. Apologies

Phil Batts

2. Matters Arising from Previous Minutes

None. The meeting was held immediately after the 2020 AGM to discuss the future program only.

3. Future events program

Suggest to move the March weekend with the Acorn to the Easter weekend due to cancellation of the JK.

D Hooton to ask EBOR about this

Do we use Sneaton or Skelder, the latter is not Forest England with potential restriction of 30, but were the first to pull permission for the JK 2020. **P Taylor** to ask about Skelder and review felling plans for Sneaton.

As this is listed as a national event will require to notify BOF via Alasdair Wilson Craw Action
J Trigg

Yvette Baker Trophy – Suggest to use Cringle moor needs a review of the forest areas for felling etc. **who?**

JIRCs confirmed these are closed events – no other runners at the same time. 25th/26th September can we run October Odyssey events before / after the JIRCs?

Richmond city race needs to move to 2nd/3rd October is there a plan for a Friday evening event?

North Gare C Wright has done an initial reece, Paul Taylor to pass on OCAD file for finalising the map.

4. Next Meeting

TBC

5. AOB

None